
 

 

No. HPNLU-E(1)13(Notice)/2022/- 1094       Dated:- 22.02.2022 

 

NOTICE 

 

This is to notify that the Recruitment Written Test for the post of Clerk 

scheduled to be held on 23rd February, 2022 is hereby, postponed due to 

technical reasons till further order. 

 

 

Sd/- 

Registrar 
HPNLU, Shimla  
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